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Office of the Minister
MLA, Edmonton-Glenora

July 4,2012

Mr. Joe Roberts
The Push for Change
1770 Bowman Avenue
Coquitlam, BC V3J 6CB

Dear Mr. Roberts. 'fCL
Thank you for your June g,2012 e-mail regarding The Push for Change project.

your closing keynote presentation at our Vitalize 2012 provincial vo-luntary sector

conferen." *", truly inspiring. I was moved by your message and fully suppg-rt the work

that you are doing. The Oevetpment of supporlprograms that will make a difference for

high-risk youth aid atso help them find immediate support, intervention and love is not

only valuable but an essential human need'

your dedication to the push for change project that will assist young people across

Canada is an incredible call to action ior all Canadians. I wish you success in your

amazing endeavour to push a shopping cart from Calgary to Vancouver this summer

and across Canada in 2013. By taking action and making a difference for high-risk

youth, you will inspire others to look at what they are doing and how they can make a

difference.

I wish ),cu continued syccess with the development of this project.

Best Regards,

ML(rnJ,,^,L
Heather Klimchuk
Minister
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